
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

  

 
    

 

 

 

Youth  STUFF 

 

     
 

    STUDENT MINISTRIES 

Check out our website for the              
latest events, pictures, leader bios, 
prayer requests and more! 
www.wlayouth.org 

 
CLUB CORE (Grades 6-8) 

Sundays, 9:15 a.m.   SHIFT  - There will be no Shift this week. We 

will resume next Sunday, March 23
rd

 and continue our study of 
Colossians. 
A church service for Junior Highs.  Come on out for worship, prayer, 
messages and small group time.  
 

Tuesdays, 6:30 - 8:30 p.m.  Come out to the Core for games, snacks 

and other activities. It's always a great time - and make sure you bring 
your friends! See you then. 
 

Laser Quest: Join us for some laser action next Tuesday, March 25
th

. 
Cost is $15. Drop off and pick up are at LQ (149 Carling St.). 
 

SENIOR CORE (Grades 9-12)  
 

Wednesdays, 6:30 - 9:00 p.m.  We are continuing our series called 

‘God & Idols’, with Joel speaking on the gods of Love that try and take 
hold of our lives. Corey will be leading worship. 

 

 

OASIS (18-24ish) 
 

7:00 p.m.  We are continuing our study from John Piper called "God is 
the Gospel". Come on out to the Core for snacks, games and great 
discussion. 

A  NOTE toOur Guests: 
Welcome! And thanks for being with us! 
We’re happy you are here today and hope that being with us will be a 
help to you in learning to know and love and live for our great God. 
Please take a moment to fill out a “Connection Card” located in the 
seat pocket in front of you, and bring it to the Welcome Kiosk in the 
South Foyer. We have answers to your questions, a packet of WLA 
information and a gift for you! 

You can use the card to provide us with any information you think will 
help us serve you. You can email us at info@wlachurch.org or check 
out our website at www.wlachurch.org or phone us at (519) 471-8716.  

 

Mike Wilkins, Pastor      
Lyall Mix, Associate Pastor 
Jude St. John, Apprentice Pastor  
Dave De Smit, Director of Student Ministries  
Graham Buchanan, Director of Community Connections 
Angela McCallum, Assistant Director: Community Connections 
Mario Ngabwe, Director of Music Ministries 
Judith Gaunt, Director of Sunday Morning Children’s Ministries  

Kim Seabrook, Office Manager 

Sunday, March 16, 2014 
 

 

Today  at W.L.A. 
      

 
9:15 and 11:00 a.m.                                               Worship Service(s) 
We continue with the fifth sermon in the series WALKING WITH THE 
KING. Building on last week's sermon, The Gospel, this week we will 
consider Colossians 2:16-23 in our sermon titled "Shadows". 

 
9:15 a.m.                   JK - Grade 5                                          Growzone 1  
9:15 a.m.                                                                             Prayer Ministry 

Join us in the Library to pray for each other, our church, and our world.  
For prayer requests or questions, email: westlondonprayer@gmail.com. 
 
10:30 a.m.  Coffee and tea and time to talk.  In the Gym.                Intermission 

 
11:00 a.m.                Grades 3 - 6                       Junior Bible Quizzing  
11:00 a.m.                JK - Grade 3                                           Growzone 2 

11:00 a.m.                Grades 7 - 12                         Senior Bible Quizzing 
 

 
 
This Week at W.L.A. 

 
Tuesday, 6:15 – 7:30 a.m.                                               Women’s Prayer 

Not much free time to pray with other women?  How about early Tuesday 
morning?  For more details, contact Deb at dwilkins@compassion.ca. 
 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                                        Playgroup 

The Nursery is open for parents with young children to spend time 
together in a fun space. Snack provided. Bring your own drinks/coffee. 

 
Tuesday, 9:30 – 11:30 a.m.                                        Community Drop-In 

Seniors are invited to join us for our weekly drop-in, where you can enjoy 
coffee, snacks, and games. Special Features: Shirley Carr from Arbortrace 
and the Exercise Class. 
 
Wednesday, 9:15 – 11:30 a.m.                                                            TLC  
The Ladies Connection… is a morning out for women of all ages to 

deepen their connection with the Lord and each other. Childcare available.  
For more information, contact Cheryl at cherylhargraves@live.ca. 

 
Thursday, 6:00 – 7:30 a.m.                      Men’s Prayer & Accountability 

All men are welcome.  For info, email jude@wlachurch.org.  
 
 Thursday, 1:30 - 3:00 p.m.                        Forevergreen: The Gathering 

Come and join us as we sing hymns and hear about missions around the 
world. This week's topic: Understanding Lent. 
 
 

This Week at W.L.A. (cont'd) 

 

Friday, 10:00 – 11:30 a.m.                                                                  ESL 

Weekly reading and discussion groups for women looking to practise 
English. Childcare is provided.  
 

On Beyond   THIS WEEK 

 

Sunday, March 23, 10:30 a.m.                   Grasshopper Choir Practice 

Children in JK/SK will practise in the Fireside Room. 
 

Sunday, March 23, 2:00 – 4:00 p.m.         Baby Shower 

Friends of Laura Knapp are invited to join us for a baby shower. To 
R.S.V.P., contribute to a group gift, and/or for more information please 
contact Carli Felker at 519-697-3321.   
 

Friday, April 4, 5:00 p.m.      London Crisis Pregnancy Centre 

Please consider attending the Annual Fund-Raising Banquet and 
Auction.  Tickets are $40.  Contact the LCPC at (519)432-2073. 
 

June 6 - 8                                                Annual WLA Women's Retreat 

All WLA women 18+ are invited to attend this fun and meaningful 
weekend at Teen Ranch near Orangeville. Cost: $200. Watch for further 
details! 
 

Other Important  NOTES 

 

Reporting from Peru... Follow along at www.missionperu.ca to get 
updates, prayer requests, photos and read blogs from our Youth 
Missions Team. Please remember to keep them in your prayers! 
 

A Note of Thanks... to all those who have kept Camp Elements in their 
prayers. We had a great week, and praise God for His faithfulness! 
 

Children's Choir Practice... There will be NO choir practice today. 
Practices will resume with the Grasshopper Choir on Sunday,  
March 23

rd
. 

 

Christianity Explored...If you are interested in understanding more 
about Christianity, please check out our seven week small group video 
series designed to explain what Christianity is all about. Two small 
groups begin the week of March 23

rd
, on Sundays at 4:00 p.m. or 

Thursdays at 7:00 p.m. Sign up at the Kiosk in the South Foyer, or email 
events@wlachurch.org. Questions? Email grahamb@wlachurch.org. 
 

ESL for Men... If you know of any men who would be interested in 
participating in ESL Conversation Groups, contact Graham at 
grahamb@wlachurch.org. 
 

Growzone  NOTES 

 

Our thanks in advance to next Sunday's Nursery workers… 
9:15  a.m. Sarah Henke, Kristen Garrett, Grace Bell, Kristine Jongepier, 

Emily Stranks, Jenna Butler, Jesleana Jacob, Caleb Butler, Graham 
Reid. 
 

11:00 a.m. Genevieve Argall, Kendra Birtch, Stephen Argall. 
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